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Headed for Home with Habitat and the Evansville
Otters, sponsored by Eyewitness News!

July 9 • 6:35 PM • Bosse Field

On Friday, July 9, we will be at Bosse Field for Headed for Home with
Habitat and the Otters, sponsored by Eyewitness News – WEHT/WTVW.
It will be an evening of baseball, concessions, cash prizes, and
entertainment! The Otters will be playing against the Schaumburg Boomers!

The event will be full of great giveaways and chances to win! The first 500
people through the gate can take a free t-shirt specially designed for the
event. One person will walk away with $500 and five will walk away with $100
each, courtesy of the Otters! Buy a ticket to be entered into our half pot and
take home up to $2,499* while benefitting Habitat in the process!

Join our “500 Voice Choir” to sing the National Anthem and “Take Me Out to
the Ball Game." Interested folks can contact Holly Edmond for more
information at 812-423-5623 ext. 231 or hedmond@evansvillehabitat.org!
Choir participants will receive a free t-shirt!

*Amount based on number of entry tickets purchased, not to exceed $5000,
with Habitat for Humanity receiving the other half of the total.

Learn more and find ticket pickup locations!

http://evansvillehabitat.org/home
https://www.facebook.com/evansvillehabitat/?ref=ts
https://twitter.com/HabitatEVV
https://www.instagram.com/habitatevv/?hl=en
https://www.linkedin.com/company/3120008?trk=tyah
https://www.youtube.com/user/HabitatEvansville
http://www.evansvillehabitat.org/home
https://evansvillehabitat.org/events/habitat-otters-eyewitness/
https://evansvillehabitat.org
https://www.evansvilleotters.com
https://www.tristatehomepage.com
https://thehollandergroup.rwbaird.com
https://evansvillehabitat.org/give/
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AmeriCorps Returns!

A team of nine AmeriCorps members
serving in the National Civilian Community
Corps (NCCC) just arrived in Evansville this
week to help Habitat's construction
team. They will be stationed in town from
June 28-August 3. The team is part of the
NCCC program’s Summer of Service.

Learn more here!

Thank you, Front Door Sponsor!

Back before we first began building in St.
Theresa Place subdivision, The
Hollander Group/Baird and the Baird
Foundation made a commitment—they
promised to fund the front doors on all 14
homes in the development. We
appreciate their dedication to touching
the lives of as many local families as
possible and to opening the door to a
more secure future.

Homeowner Brooke and daughters are moving into the
first completed house in St. Theresa Place.

Homeowner Neakeba and children will be neighbors to
Brooke's family in St. Theresa Place.

Welcome New Staff!

https://evansvillehabitat.org/news/americorps-volunteer-team/


Bart Schutz is Habitat's new
Construction Manager! He will
be working with Patrick, Andrea
and Meredith as part of our
construction team.

Tim Miller recently started his
role as our new Data Systems
Administrator. He will be helping
with data entry and upkeep
among other things!

Visit Our Website!

Get Involved Today!
Office: (812) 423-5623

info@evansvillehabitat.org

Habitat for Humanity of Evansville is a tax-exempt 501(C)(3) nonprofit organization.
​Your gift is tax-deductible as allowed by law. 

http://evansvillehabitat.org/home
mailto:info@evansvillehabitat.org

